
Hello, 
  
I think it is vital to have integrity at every level of securities firms, therefore I support the 
proposed Registration and Qualification Requirements for Certain Operations 
Personnel.  The public needs to trust that we have competency in all aspects of 
handling their funds.  Thanks, 
 
--  
C. Michael Luck, Certified Financial Planner 
Financial Consultant 
RBC Wealth Management 
 


